In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Student Organizations E-mail Account Renewal
- · Student Club Business Office package
- · Student Print Management This Semester

General Announcements

- · AU's 911 Memorial -Instructions
- · AU Dance Theater Choreographers Audition
- · Naming Contest for Scholes Library's New Lounge
- · 50 Short Stories of Poverty Needed for Project (25 Words or Less)
- Swimming Lessons
- · Former AU Engineering Professor Dies
- Moon Festival Celebration
- · Internet Connection Concerns
- · Student Employment with University Relations
- · Learn Swimming Dragon-Style Tai Chi!
- · Bergren Forum
- · Job Posting Museum Assistant
- · Networking Opportunity; Appointments Will Fill Quickly!
- · Help define the future of Western New York
- · 'Healthy' Changes Everything
- · Awards for Junior and Sophomore Women!
- · TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus
- · Champion Clothing & Baseball Cap Sales
- · AU Bookstore Hours

What's Happening?

TODAY	TOMORROW	WEDNESDAY
6:00 Swimming Dragon-style Tai Chi Class	12:00 Seminar 1: Intro to Co-op! 12:30 Leadership @ AU: Social Change 1:00 ***Walk-In Hours*** 3:00 Women's Tennis Away at SJF - 3pm 6:00 Law School Night - University of Rochester - tranportation provided AU Dance Theater	 1:00 ***Walk-In Hours*** 4:30 9/7 - Women's Soccer HOME vs. Pitt-Brad at 4:30pm 6:00 Leadership @ AU: Social Change Alfred Ice Hockey Informational Meeting Model UN 7:00 9/7 - Men's Soccer Home at 7pm

More Events...

Choreographers Audition

9/6 - AU Cross Country vs. Alfred St. - 6pm

7:00 Auditions: 'Lie of the Mind'

8:30 International Folk Dancing

9/7 - Volleyball at D'Youville - 7pm

Auditions: 'Lie of the

Mind'

Student Organizations E-mail Account Renewal

Each fall we ask Student Organizations and Clubs to update their e-mail account with the current year's information by completing the online application at the following link: http://my.alfred.edu/its/...

Student Leaders and Advisors please note that if you have not taken the steps to complete this process by the end of September, the student organization e-mail account will expire.

If you need additional assistance with this process, please contact the ITS Helpdesk at 607.871.2222 or by e-mail at **itshelpdesk@alfred.edu**.

Link: Student Organization Email Account Application

Submitted by: Karen Grice

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Club Business Office package

The Business Office in Carnegie Hall has put together a Student Club package to help the Clubs with any Business Office forms, hoping this information would be helpful and less confusing regarding our procedures.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Business Office with any questions.

If you are a Student Group representative, please have a signing rights information sheet filled out ASAP, with signatures, so that we may have the updated information on file for our records.

Attachment: Complete_Student_Club_Package3.doc

Submitted by: Marty Fuller

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Print Management This Semester

To better prevent waste and foster greater environmental awareness on campus, ITS will implement Student Print Management beginning fall semester 2011.

Through the print management program, undergraduate students will be able to print 350 pages and graduate students will be able to print 800 pages/semester. After students have exceeded their print limits, they will be able to buy additional printed pages through a secure Web page that is linked to their Banner student accounts. The cost per page will be 3 cents (for both single-sided and duplex printing).

To monitor your printing balance and purchase additional printed pages, you can go to http://my.alfred.edu/ and click on "My Printing" on the left navigation menu.

To learn more about the print management program and how you can decrease the number of pages

you print, please visit the ITS Print Management page:

http://my.alfred.edu/its/...

ITS will offer a course on environmental printing practices which will be open to students and employees. Watch Alfred Today for a schedule of dates and times.

ITS will also offer individual instruction to classes and faculty on technology-based tips to conserve paper printing.

For additional details about this individualized instruction, contact Meghanne Freivald, at **freivald@alfred.edu**.

Submitted by: Gary Roberts

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU's 911 Memorial -Instructions

Throughout the week, you will notice a replica of the Twin Towers on campus. This community-art project, created by Performing Arts and Drawn to Diversity, is intended to represent the connections between our community and the victims of the 911 attacks.

Please take a moment to stop by the sculpture and contribute "your connection." Silver links can be placed on the towers representing your closeness to a victim and names of those lost can be written on one wall.

The project will move each day from Powell Campus Center toward Miller Performing Arts Center, where a powerful reading of "9/10:The Night Before" by Richard Willett will conclude the week's remembrance (Saturday night at 8 p.m. in CD Smith Theater).

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Dance Theater Choreographers Audition

If you are interested in choreographing for the AU Dance Theater Concert in February, please come to the audition Tuesday, Sept. 6 at 6 p.m. in Miller room 300.

Fill out a concept sheet located outside of room 300 and be ready to communicate your basic idea to the curating panel. A small, 1-2-minute movement demonstration is always helpful but not required.

If you are chosen, you will receive 2 credits in the spring. Questions? E-mail angierc@alfred.edu

Submitted by: Chase Angier

back to top Send Email Reminder

Naming Contest for Scholes Library's New Lounge

Scholes Library invites you to participate in a naming contest for the new lounge. Give us your awesome lounge name ideas. You will have a chance to win a \$25 Terra Cotta gift card!

If you have not visited our lounge, it is located in the reference area on the first floor. It is a quiet and relaxed space to enjoy your reading and more! See pictures **here**

Ideas can be sent to Fang Wan at wan@alfred.edu.

Submitted by: Fang Wan

back to top Send Email Reminder

50 Short Stories of Poverty Needed for Project (25 Words or Less)

The students of Drawn to Diversity are creating a community-based art project for the Hornell Poverty Walk on Saturday, Sept. 10. The project writes short-stories of poverty, displayed on panels along the walk. This is an attempt to give participants a stronger reality of poverty in the area.

Members of the Alfred community either have been impacted or know someone impacted by poverty. Please consider writing a short (25 words or less) description of the financial challenge that you (or someone you know) is facing and a short description of the cause of that challenge. No proper names will be including in the stories.

Please send your story to Erick Selzo at **ES12@alfred.edu** by Wednesday, 9/7/11. Thank you for your contribution.

Submitted by: Dan Napolitano

back to top Send Email Reminder

Swimming Lessons

Alfred University Men's and Women's

Swim Team will be providing swimming lessons from Sept. 5-15, 2011 on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays.

Beginner Block A 5:00 - 5:30 p.m. Beginner Block B 5:30 - 6:00 p.m. Intermediate 5:00 - 5:45 p.m. Advanced 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.

(If class is full, extra classes will be added) Where: Alfred University's McLane Center Pool

Ages: 4-13

How much: \$50 for six lessons - discount when enrolling 2+ children

Registration: It is preferred if you register prior to the start of lessons through the contact information

below, although registration will be available Sept. 5th prior to the start of lessons.

Questions: (315) 399-9905 or **keg1@alfred.edu** (Katie Ganley)

Money should be paid the first night of class / checks made out to Alfred University Swimming

Submitted by: Brian Striker

back to top Send Email Reminder

Former AU Engineering Professor Dies

Robert L. Snyder, a member of the Alfred University faculty for 26 years, died Thursday, Sept. 1, 2011, in Atlanta, GA, after a long battle with cancer. Snyder was 70 and at the time of his death was a professor and co-chair of the School of Materials Science and Engineering at Georgia Tech.

While he left Alfred University in 1996, Snyder never truly "left" Alfred; he retained his ties to the faculty, to his former students, and to the University itself. "Bob Snyder was truly a legendary figure whose sense of humor was exceeded only by his scientific prowess," said AU President Charles M. Edmondson. "I often asked Bob for guidance, and he never failed to offer it in terms that were clear, humane, and wise. Alfred has lost a dear friend."

Updated: Memorial information and message from Bob Snyder's family:

The family of Professor Robert L. Snyder invites you to a Memorial Service Saturday, October 1st, 1:00pm - 4:00pm Gordy Room of the William C. Wardlaw Jr. Center 177 North Ave, Atlanta, GA, Georgia Tech campus.

Bob was a brilliant man who loved people, loved the world, and the world loved him back. This will be a time to celebrate his life and to remember him through stories, laughter and wine. The service will be followed with a wine reception and a time for all to share fond memories.

Donations can be made in his honor to the Georgia Tech Foundation with 'Snyder Scholarship' in the memo line, and sent to Mary McEneaney, School of Materials Science and Engineering Georgia Institute of Technology, 801 Ferst Drive, Atlanta, GA 30332-0295

In order to assist the family with planning the reception, please be so kind as to acknowledge your intent to attend this celebration of Bob's life at the link below. This link also includes a guest book and directions to the reception. http://www.mse.gatech.edu...

Read more at the attachment below:

Attachment: Robert L. Snyder Obituary

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Moon Festival Celebration

Confucius Institute is going to celebrate one of the most important traditional festivals in China - Moon Festival from 5-8 p.m. on Sept 10, Saturday at Susan Howell Hall. Please join us for Chinese paper-cutting, Tai Chi, Chinese calligraphy, and Chinese food, especially moon cakes!

Please RSVP to ciau@alfred.edu by Friday, Sept 9.

Submitted by: Jing Zhu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Internet Connection Concerns

ITS is aware that the available Internet bandwidth has become saturated and that students are having great difficulty connecting to resources off campus. As a result, we are fast-tracking the deployment of a new server that will allocate bandwidth in a highly efficient manner.

We do not believe that this will entirely solve our issues, but we believe that it will somewhat alleviate the problem.

For the last 18 months, Alfred University has been working with ION (Independent Optical Network) which is currently building a state-wide network that will bring new and great connectivity to All of Western New York, including Alfred University. We anticipate that ION will be online and providing service to Alfred University sometime in December or January. This new connectivity will triple our current bandwidth and provide a much better environment for cost-effective broadband in the coming decades.

We appreciate your patience as we work through this challenge.

Submitted by: Gary Roberts

back to top Send Email Reminder

Student Employment with University Relations

Join the SDA (Student Development Associates) and start FEEDING YOUR PIG and wallet today! Work

for an organization that makes a difference for students on campus. Flexible hours/network with our alumni/learn skills employers want. All majors represented.

To learn more stop by our table @ PCC Aug. 31-Sept. 8 from 9 a.m.-5 p.m. or contact Susan Gorman-Associate Director, **gorman@alfred.edu**

Link: SDA Facebook Page

Attachment: 2012_SDA_Poster2.pdf

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Learn Swimming Dragon-Style Tai Chi!

Come and learn Swimming Dragon-style Tai Chi kung fu this Fall! Liu Guifang, a master of Wushu, will be demonstrating the steps and leading participants through this complex martial art. A great form of low-impact exercise to help improve your strength, flexibility, mobility, and "chi".

We will be meeting every Monday night in the Knight Club starting on Sept. 5 at 6 p.m. Students, faculty/staff, and members of the public are all welcome to attend.

See the link below for a demonstration of what will be offered (Liu Guifang's style may vary from this style).

Link: Swimming Dragon Tai Chi Demonstration

Submitted by: Devin Henry

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Divsion of Human Studies and the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences will be meeting at 12:10 P.M. on Thursday, Sept. 8 in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch; coffee and tea are complimentary.

Speaker: Kasey Klingensmith Topic: New York's Marcellus Shale

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton

back to top Send Email Reminder

Job Posting - Museum Assistant

Employment Opportunity NYS College of Ceramics

Museum Assistant: Schein-Joseph International Museum of Ceramic Art

Link: Museum Assistant Posting

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Networking Opportunity; Appointments Will Fill Quickly!

GET YOUR RESUME REVIEWED BY PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS PRIOR TO THE CAREER FAIR!

The Career Development Center is taking appointments for our next Employer-in-Residence: Corning, Inc.

Corning, Inc. will be available to give career advice, provide a critique of your resume, information about working in engineering, interviewing skills and/or resume reviews. These are NOT employment interviews; they are for your own education and information.

There will be two different representatives from Corning and you are welcome to sign up for available slots in both schedules to get advice from both representatives!

Date: Thursday, Sept. 29, 2011

Appointment hours: 9 a.m. to 3:15 p.m. (Last appointment begins at 2:30 p.m.)

Length of Appointment: 45 minutes Location: Career Development Center

Deadline to sign up: Midnight, Monday, Sept. 26, 2010 or until all appointments are filled.

This opportunity is open to all students. Space is limited so sign up early!

How to sign up:

Appointments are available on a first-come, first-served basis our Web site. **www.alfred.edu/cdc/** Click on "Student or Alumni Login." Log into Saxon JobLink using your ID and password per the instructions. Next click on "Campus Interviews I Qualify For." (Note: You will need to have a resume uploaded into the system before you can sign up for an appointment)

Be at the CDC about 10 minutes prior to your scheduled time.

All policies regarding on-campus recruiting are in effect for this Employer-In-Residence.

http://www.alfred.edu/cdc...

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Submitted by: Nancy Williams

back to top Send Email Reminder

Help define the future of Western New York

The Western New York Regional Economic Development Council has been charged by Gov. Andrew Cuomo and Lt. Gov. Robert Duffy with developing a development plan for the Western New York region, which includes Allegany, Cattauraugus, Chautauqua, Erie, and Niagara counties.

President Edmondson, who is a member of the Council, will host a community meeting at 6 p.m. Thursday, Sept. 8, in Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center. The public is invited to make suggestions about the elements of the regional development plan being prepared by the Council.

The Council is also conducting an on-line public participation survey to obtain residents' opinions about how we want to define the course of economic recovery in the region. If you wish to offer your opinion, please fill out the survey. (Link below.)

It is important for the Council to hear from a wide cross-section of the region, so your participation in the meeting and/or the survey is important.

Link: Online community survey on regional issues

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Healthy' Changes Everything

The Human Resources Department in conjunction with BCBS of Western NY wants to gauge the interest in a "Walking Challenge" program to promote better health. With Fall weather just around the corner there is not much time left before it is too cold to walk out side but with about 6 weeks of good weather you and your friends can get into a habit that can be taken indoors when the weather turns.

Please take the attached survey so that we can judge the interest in sponsoring this program. I can promise it will be fun and good for you too!

Link: Walking Challenge Survey

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Awards for Junior and Sophomore Women!

Junior women apply for the AKO Social Change Leadership Award! This is a \$500 cash award for a junior full-time woman student for her efforts to create change for the common good at AU.

Sophomore women apply for the AKO Achievement Award! A \$250 cash award for a sophomore full-time woman student for her achievements in academics.

Click on the link below for application information! For questions call us at 871.2971 or e-mail us at **leadership@alfred.edu**.

Attachment: AKO_Awards_application_information1.pdf

Submitted by: Cheryl Foster

back to top Send Email Reminder

TIAA-CREF Consultant on Campus

You're invited! Jason Sciotti, Individual TIAA-CREF Consultant, will be conducting one-on-one, 45-minute, individual retirement counseling sessions on Wednesday, Sept. 7 and Thursday, Sept. 29 in the Human Resources Conference Room in Greene Hall. Let him help you make financial decisions that are right for you.

To schedule an appointment with Jason, Non-Statutory employees should call TIAA-CREF at 1.877.209.3144 and Statutory employees should call 1.800.732.8353; remain on the line for assistance.

If you need assistance with scheduling, please call the Human Resources Office at 607.871.2118.

Submitted by: Kim Wyant

back to top Send Email Reminder

Champion Clothing & Baseball Cap Sales

Now through 9/11 ALL Champion brand clothing on sale BUY 1, GET 1 50% OFF. Also all baseball caps 25% OFF now through 9/11 at the AU Bookstore.

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Bookstore Hours

Bookstore hours this semester are: Mondays and Tuesdays, 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m.; Wednesdays, 8:30 a.m.-5:30 p.m.; Fridays 8:30 a.m.-4 p.m.; Saturdays, Noon-4 p.m.; Sundays, Noon-3 p.m.

Link: http://alfred.bncollege.com

Submitted by: Marcy Bradley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews